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30 January 2025 
 
The Family of Marhoom Enver Mulla  
enver@mulla.co.za 
 
As.salaam.u alaikum  
 
Passing away of Marhoom Enver Mulla 
 
On behalf of the Association of Muslim Accountants and Lawyers, our Executive Committee and members, we would 
like to extend our heartfelt condolences to your family on the passing away of Enver Mulla. 
 
Marhoom Enver Mulla was a loyal and dedicated AMAL member and our past Chairperson. Enver was passionate 
about AMAL’s vision and its important role in society, which he aggressively advanced during his period as our chair. 
He was timeous at meetings, despite a busy day at the office, challenged us to think broadly and always lead from 
the front.  Even after stepping down as chair, he opted to continue serving on our Exco and share his wisdom and 
insights.  
 
As a legal professional, Enver was a true gentleman and well respected by his colleagues. He was always upright with 
the highest sense of integrity. He was a true professional and thorough in his work. He was looked up by his peers 
for his wisdom and guidance. Enver’s contributions to both our community and his profession has left an indelible 
mark. His generosity, leadership, and commitment will.be fondly remembered.  
 
During this time of grief, we pray that you find comfort in the cherished memories you shared with him and strength 
in the support of family and friends. May Allah (SWT) grant him the highest place in Jannah and bring peace to your 
hearts.  
 
Please know that our duas are with you and the entire family.  
 
 
Kind Regards  
 
Imraan Subrathie  
Executive Secretary of AMAL  
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